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This is how you can join us  
in the Holy Night  
on our way to Bethlehem
Please send us your name until Wednesday 21.12.2022!

	� Online: 	 www.Dormitio.net/weihnachtsaktion

	� E-Mail: 	 weihnachtsaktion@dormitio.net

	� Or by Post (please take into consideration, that the post 
may take several weeks on its way to Israel) 
	 Dormition Abbey 
	 P.O.B. 22 
	 9100001 Jerusalem 
	 Israel

This is how you can donate  
for the charity campaign:
If you would like to contribute to our Christmas Campaign with 
a donation, you can either do so on-line on our website, or you 
can transfer your donation with the intended purpose “Christ-
mas Campaign” to:

	 Abtei Dormitio Jerusalem e.V.
	 LIGA Bank EG
	 IBAN: 	DE98 7509 0300 0002 1802 78
	 BIC:	  GENODEF1M05



Dear friends in our community,
Once again, this year, we the monks will walk together with our 
students and other Pilgrims to Bethlehem on Christmas Eve. We 
will be delighted to write down those who are important to you, 
as well as your prayer requests on our scroll and carry them with 
us to Bethlehem. 

With the scroll in our hands, we will gather in a great com-
munion prayer, with the shepherds and angels, with praise and 
thanksgiving in adoration and supplication, in the star the grotto 
of the Nativity Church.

We already wish you and the people close to you a merry and 
blessed Christmas!

Abbot Bernhard Maria  
and all brothers in Jerusalem and Tabgha

I carry your name 
God knows every one of us. He calls us all by our names. 
If one writes another person’s name in love, it can awaken 
a new life and relationship in God’s spirit, just like dumb 
Zechariah, who could speak again when he wrote down his 
new-born son’s name on a writing tablet: „His name is John.“ 
(Luke 1:63)

From this belief and confidence, we write your name on a 
large paper scroll on Christmas Eve: Your name represents 
who you are and so we carry you on Christmas Eve to the 
birthplace of Jesus, where the hope for salvation and peace 
stands. 

To Bethlehem…
The child of Bethlehem stands for all children on this earth, 
who need help and attention. Therefore, we are combining our 
‘’Name Campaign’’ with a call for donations this year, mainly to 
support charitable institutions in Bethlehem.

We are also asking you this year to support our meeting place, 
Beit Noah, in Tabgha. There, we serve children, young people, 
and people with disabilities from all over the Holy Land. Half of 
the donations will be given directly to the social institutions and 
projects in Bethlehem. On the other hand, we need the other 
half to cover the increasing operating costs in Beit Noah.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for your 
devotion to the children in the Holy Land!


